FAIRFIELD WOODS MIDDLE SCHOOL

1115 Fairfield Woods Road

Fairfield, Connecticut  06825

January 6, 2014
Dear Parents,

     It’s time to think about Québec again. Remember that our trip is Thursday, May 15 through Saturday, May 17. The next payment towards the trip will be due Thursday, January 16.  Please make checks out to Fairfield Woods Middle School for $200.00.  For planning purposes, the final payment will be due by March 19. Student participants will need either a passport, a passport card, or an official birth certificate with the raised seal.  I will send more details concerning final payment, getting Canadian currency, and other information sometime in late February.  Students will also begin to select roommates in February. If you no longer wish to have your child attend the trip, please notify me immediately, as there is a waiting list of students who want to go, but won’t fit on the bus.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to email me.
Sincerely,

Barbara Marrash

French teacher

